
Reminder:

Garbage and recycling pick-ups will be one 

day later than regular pick-ups on holidays. 

For example, on a Monday holiday, Monday 

pick-ups will be Tuesday.
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• New Year’s Day

• Memorial Day

• July 4th

• Labor Day

• Thanksgiving Day

• Christmas Day

Holiday Schedule 

Baskets for Babies

In March, we pledged to match a 

$10,000 donation in support of the 

Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) 

at Vassar Brothers Medical Center! 

This donation went toward their 

Baskets for Babies fundraiser, started 

by a Poughkeepsie-born player on 

the Villanova Women’s Basketball 

team. The money raised supports the 

expansion of the NICU to support 

parents of children in the NICU. 

We are thrilled to share that with our 

donation, the NICU received $43,038! 

In June, we had the opportunity 

to present the NICU sta� with our 

donation, and are so looking forward 

to the developments.

Astor Services’ 24th  

Annual Stenberg Golf 

Tournament

This summer we sponsored and 

participated in Astor Services’ golf 

tournament in support of their 

mission! For over 70 years, Astor 

Services has been providing our 

Hudson Valley community with 

services for children’s mental health, 

early development, and welfare. 

We are happy to continuously 

support such a great organization.

To learn more about Astor Services’ 

mission, visit their website here. 

Appreciation Breakfast

In June we treated our teams at Royal 

and Welsh to an appreciation breakfast 

in honor of Waste and Recycling 

Workers Week. We are so grateful for 

all of the hardworking members of our 

sta�. We celebrated them with co�ee 

and breakfast. Everybody kicked o� 

their day with a smile! 

Life is messy.  We help clean up!

https://www.astorservices.org/

